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 Wednesday 2nd October 2024 

 

Early Years Harvest Festival 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I am delighted to invite you to a small Harvest Festival in school. We look forward to 

welcoming you into our school on Wednesday 16th October at 10am. We will be doing a short 
story and songs.  

 
The impact of the cost-of-living crisis is negatively impacting many in our community, so this 

year all donations are more important than ever and will once again be going to a good 

cause that will be gratefully received. Although we appreciate that times are considerably hard 
at the moment, we kindly ask if you could donate any produce that you can, tins, bottles or 

packets of food, but no fresh produce please. 
 

This year, I would like to share our generosity within our community with Telford Crisis 

Support. So far this year they have provided over 105,000 meals to adults and children in 
Telford & Wrekin. Their foodbank and other services have been busier than ever, and they 

value each donation that is given to them. Together we will be able to support to make a real 

difference to those in need of a helping hand in our local communities.  
 

We would welcome any donations from Monday 14th October until Friday 18th October, the 
food will then be displayed in the Harvest festival celebration. As this will be collected from 

school on Monday 21st October, please can we ask for nothing later than Friday 18th October 

please.    
 

For more information about the what help is on offer from or what you can do to further 
support Telford Crisis Support, please visit their website - https://telfordcrisissupport.org.uk  

As always, thank you for your support, any questions please do not hesitate to ask. 

 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 

Mrs Duppa 

Early Years Leader   

Aqueduct Primary Academy               

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 984980 

 admin@aqueductprimary.org 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 
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